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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Coronavirus Update – Summer Term 

 

Today would normally mark the start of the summer term but, with the continued restrictions and school 

closures in place, staff will be continuing to set work once again via the website and email. 

 

We appreciate that it is difficult to manage access to devices at home, and to maintain their motivation and 

application for long periods of time.  With this in mind, and as previously mentioned, please just do what you 

can, we certainly don’t want school work becoming a big area of conflict in these difficult times. I have 

requested that staff attempt to set a variety of activities that not only rely on computers but also to include 

pieces that can be done away from the computer.   

 

The BBC has launched a massive online education programme today which can be accessed via iPlayer or the 

red button on the television and is also available on https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons 

 

There are daily lessons set for all subjects and all year groups so if you are struggling to access work via the 

website for any reason, or they want to try something different, then there are some excellent resources on 

there.  If you do have issues then please contact your child’s class teacher via the year group emails and we will 

do our best to sort out. 

 

There is lots of speculation in the press about when schools may reopen but there is nothing definite as yet and 

we are planning as if this half term will continue with the current arrangements.  We will obviously let you know 

as soon as that changes. 

 

We miss the children terribly and we are emailing them weekly, so please do check your emails. 

 

Please stay safe and we hope you all stay well. 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

Mrs Hoods-Truman 

Executive Principal 
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